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Updates: 

 No overnight parking in guest parking areas:  You will be ticketed and could have your vehicle 

towed.  You can get a permit for temporary parking in the guest parking from Pete Vistaunet, @ 

801.878.7178 or from Jaline Zoun @ 801.450.3700 - HOA Board Members. 

 Please make sure you keep your overhead garage doors closed and home doors locked at all times. 

 Curb and leash your pets and take their garbage home with you. 

 Barking dogs in excessive continuous or untimely fashion is prohibited; to report, contact SL County 

Animal Control at 385.468.7387. 

 Correction:   The posted speed limit in our Community is 15 MPH (see posted signs at entranc-

es).  The Board discovered that our Community Rules and Regulations states 20 MPH.  As of 10/20/15 

HOA Board meeting this issue was discussed and Board Member vote was to notify Owners that the 

Rules and Regs. will be changed to read “posted speed limit” of 15 MPH. (section IV Rule 2) 

 Make sure the pedestrian walking gates are closed behind you.  If you need the pedestrian gate code, 

call M&M Management.  Thanks! 

 If you need help finding  maintenance “help” call M&M Management at 801.566.1411. 

 Fall flower bed and leaf clean up is in process. 

 All seasonal outside decorations are installed at Owner’s own risk. 

 Watch out for snow plow markers; they will be installed soon. 

 Communications with M&M regarding problems or requests need to be in writing or e-mail format so 

that there is a paper trail of these communications.   

News letter is also posted on 

The Village website  thevillage-hoa.com 

See page 2 

November 2015 

Village “Christmas Ladies Luncheon”  

is scheduled for Friday,  December 11th at 

Epic Casual Dining. 

 

Thanksgiving is…. 

Love 

Family 

Friends 

Turkey 

Blessings 

Pumpkins 

Thankfulness 

Get Your  

flu shot! 
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 HOA Board Officers 

Bob Dannels, President  801.567.1505       dannels7@aol.com 

Sandee Brewer, Vice Pres. &  

     Architectural Committee    801.971.6413 sandeeann@me.com 

Steve Behrens, Treasurer  801.255.5285 wigsnstyle@aol.com 

Jaline Zoun, Secretary & 

     Newsletter   801.450.3700 jalinezoun@msn.com 

Pete Vistaunet, Architectural  and 

   Welcoming Committee  

      801-878-7178 vistaunet13@gmail.com 

 

M&M Management - Dave Matheson   801.566.1411  

Next Board Meeting is 

November 17, 2015 at 6:30 pm 

Homeowners are always welcome. 

Garbage Collection is on Friday.  

Please put away, out of sight,  your 

garbage can.  If you are in need of a 

replacement garbage can, email M&M 

with your request. 

Front vehicle gates  can be scheduled to be left 

open for guests/parties or gatherings; times specific; 

please call M&M Management and make arrangements.  


